
 

 

4th June 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Live streaming: responding to the risks (National Crime Agency/CEOP) 

 

Live streaming is a popular feature of lots apps and platforms. By understanding the risks of live 

streaming, we can help children stay safe when they are online. ThinkUKnow has produced a guide to 

help parents understand why live-streaming is so popular, and how to keep children safe. 

 

You can find the article here: https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/live-streaming-responding-

to-the-risks/ 

 

I shall also place this in the safeguarding section within our website. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Gillian Whitehouse 

Deputy Head teacher (Head of Prep)  

Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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